
Anthropology Majors:  Interested in the ancient cultures of Mesoamerica (Mexico, Gua-
temala, Belize, Honduras)?  

If so, contact Professor Alex Benitez (abenitez@gmu.edu) about becoming part of his 
research project studying the Mesoamerican collections of the National Museum of the 
American Indian (NMAI), Smithsonian Institution.  

The goal of the GMU Mesoamerican Collections Project is to assist the museum in 
identifying its large collection of archaeological objects from Mesoamerica. The NMAI 
houses one of the most important collections of Mesoamerican objects found in the U.S. 
However, the peoples and time periods associated with many of the museum’s objects (as 
well as their cultural significance) are unknown or not well documented in the museum’s 
existing records. This is in large part owed to the fact that the majority of the objects were 
acquired almost 100 years ago. This multi-year research project will greatly enhance fu-
ture museum exhibits and also greatly improve the research potential of the collections.  

Current Project Research: GMU students are currently researching objects related to 
Aztec society (AD 1250 – 1500). Student projects on Stamps, Labrets and Figurines are 
currently underway. With the assistance of NMAI staff, GMU research assistants work 
directly with the museum’s objects and/or conduct archival and online research to support 
the object research. Although some of the research requires transportation to the mu-
seum’s collections storage facility in Suitland, MD, a large part of the work may be done 
off campus or in the department’s Archaeology Lab (4th Floor Robinson Hall B) where the 
project is based. 

Student Benefits: 1. Develop skills for identifying the technologies and design styles as-
sociated with various Mesoamerican cultures. 2. Work directly with objects from some of 
the most important archaeological sites in Central Mexico. 3. Develop working relation-
ships with Smithsonian Institution staff in one of the most modern and cutting-edge mu-
seum collections storage facilities. 4. Learn how to conduct supporting archival and on-
line research. 5. Participate in field trips to regional museums housing Mesoamerican col-
lections. 6. Potential for developing Honors Thesis projects. 7. Opportunities to present 
research at local, regional or national conferences. 8. Most importantly…..making real and 
significant contributions to the field of archaeology and the museum world. 

Participation: Students may volunteer their time to the project (on a drop-in basis) or 
they may choose to earn Anthropology credit (Independent Study- 3 credit max) and 
work in a more structured environment. Students interested in possible Honors Thesis pro-
jects are also encouraged to contact Professor Benitez.   

 


